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1735 Market Street, Suite 3750  

Philadelphia, PA 19103  

 
 

Dear Mr. Greenaway, 
 

 It is with immeasurable gratitude that I am writing this letter. Throughout this crisis, Americans have 

found ways to unite and gather together to help one another. It is the efforts of fellow Americans like 

yourself that have helped us fight the effects of the coronavirus and protect our most vulnerable.  
 

 Your generosity and thoughtfulness are the driving force behind why so many Americans are able to 

stay safe and prevent the spread of the virus. Thank you for reaching out to my office to help fellow New 

Yorkers amid this coronavirus crisis.  
 

 Through your donation, we have provided face shields to a nursing home in my district, Isabella 

Center for Nursing and Rehabilitation and face masks to constituents in need.  
 

 Thank you for thinking of New York and especially for thinking of my constituents in the 71st 

Assembly District. When we clap daily for our essential workers, we will also be clapping for you, and the 

work you are doing to ensure the safety of essential workers and our communities.  
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Al Taylor 

Member of Assembly, 71st AD 
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